
Note

Consultation  Appointments

If, for whatever reason, you do
miss an appointment on the
evening, the teacher concerned
can be contacted at school and
would be happy to discuss any
matters with you.
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The following recommendations
have been suggested by parents
and teachers from the Oathall
College Association.

Whilst teachers are always
pleased to see you, it may not be
essential that you meet everyone.
You might indeed get more from
the evening if you don’t cram too
much in.

Try  to spread your appointments.
Ensure your son or daughter
obtains times spread at least 10
minutes apart.

Consider obtaining an early
appointment.  Teachers usually
have more time between 5.00 pm
and 6.30 pm.

Consider carefully what
information and/or advice you
wish to gain from the consultation.

If you cannot attend a
Consultation Evening contact the
College to discuss alternative
arrangements.
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